
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      NJG/JAC/30519    22 January 2007 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS, CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 
AND MEMBERS OF THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE 
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Voluntary contribution to the Small Cetaceans Fund 
 
 

I am pleased to inform you that we received a voluntary contribution of 15,000 Euro on the 18 January (£9,738) 
from the Government of Ireland.  This represents a contribution toward the participation of scientists from 
developing countries in the Standing Sub-Committee on Small Cetaceans at IWC/59 in Anchorage, Alaska, 
USA. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 
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